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Re: No Residential Evictions Throughout the Month of December 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 Please be advised that as per Governor Ige’s recent Emergency Order, residential 

evictions in the State of Hawaii have been postponed until at least December 31, 2020. This 

means that tenants cannot be evicted and or threatened due to non-payment issues. We strongly 

encourage tenants to apply for rent relief benefits wherever possible considering that the recent 

extension of the eviction moratorium does not forgive past due, unpaid rent balances. We also 

encourage tenants to communicate with their landlords/property managers to create a repayment 

plan that is feasible for them. Thank you very much and we wish you the best during this time.  

 

 

Mahalo, 

 

The Medical-Legal Partnership for Children in Hawaii  


